
Glyn Road 
Selattyn 

Oswestry 

Shropshire 
SY10 7DH 

 
Tel: 01691 659744 

www.selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk  
admin@selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk 

     head@selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Monday 3rd March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Outdoor Adventure Centre Residential Trip 2025 

The date for this year’s residential stay at Bryntysilio is fast approaching. So wanted to remind you of some 
key information:  

The visit will take place between Wednesday 26th March and Friday 28th March 2025 inclusive.  Children 
will leave school at 9am on Wednesday 26th March and will return to school in time for normal school pick 
up on Friday 28th March. They will travel to and from the residential on transport provided by Bryntysilio. 

During the stay at Bryntysilio, students will undertake activities such as climbing on the escarpment above 
Llangollen, canoeing on the canal, scrambling in the hills, bushcraft in the woods and much more. The 
Centre use activities to help students with mental well-being realise their confidence, sense of self, and 
resilience. The final activities will be weather dependant but an example of the typical activities is included 
at the end of this letter as well a reminder of the suggested kit list. 

The staff members who will be joining pupils this year are Mr Shepherd, Miss Ward and Mrs Henders. 

Children should not bring mobile phones or other electronic devices including digital cameras. They may 
bring a disposable camera. We will take the school iPad and will share photos with you through Class Dojo. 
Children may bring a maximum of £5 to spend at the tuck shop. 

Please remember, children’s belonging are their responsibility so please do not send them with anything 
valuable or clothing that might be ruined by the outdoor activities. 

Full payment for the trip is due in full by Friday 21st March.  Please log onto your ParentPay account to 
see your balance remaining: www.parentpay.com. You can pay through ParentPay, or cash/cheque at the 
school office. Please make cheques payable to Selattyn C.E. School.   

Bryntysilio require this online form to be completed for consent, contact information, medical issues and 
allergies. If you haven’t already completed it, please complete it here:  
https://forms.office.com/e/2jCemHrRMC 

If you are unsure if you have already completed it, please ask at the office. 

If you have any questions or difficulties, please feel free to speak to Mr Shepherd in confidence or ask at 
the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R.E. Shepherd, Headteacher 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
 

Selattyn C. of E. Primary School 
 

Head Teacher: Mr R.E. Shepherd 

http://www.selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk/
https://www.bryntysilio.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Kit-List.pdf
http://www.parentpay.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/2jCemHrRMC


 



 


